Lady Hubert Wilkins 37 West 53rd St. New York 19, New York

Dear Friend:

I was made very happy to read your interesting letter of January 3rd, addressed to Mr. Mills, Vice President of the Urantia Brotherhood.

Your letter was turned over to me because I had recently had some correspondence concerning Sir Hubert and the Urantia Book with Dr. Stefansson's Secretary at Dartmouth College.

When I read Stefansson's article in THE READER'S DIGEST about Sir Hubert, and not knowing whether or not you knew much about the Urantia Book, I thought, in order to keep the records straight, I should send some information to Dr. Stefansson about the matter.

Now I am delighted to know that you know all about these things and am happy to learn of your interest. I am sending you a copy of the letter which I wrote in August of last year to Mrs. Hildick, Dr. Stefansson's secretary.

I know of no reason why Lowell Thomas should not say whatever he wishes about the Urantia movement in his writing about Sir Hubert. I know that a great many people knew about Urantia through your good husband, as it has come back to us here in Chicago, and I know that he distributed many books personally.

I hope to have the pleasure of meeting you one of these days, and I feel sure that if you are near Chicago you will come to see us. We all here were very fond of Sir Hubert and he has many times spoken to the Forum, which was the predecessor of our present First Urantia Society, of which I happen to be the President this current year.

In your contacts with Mr. Thomas I know of no reason why the facts of Sir Hubert's religious experience should be in any way concealed, and you can assure Mr. Thomas that if I can by of any help I will be very happy to meet with him.